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A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s  and Stars of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome Back! 

 
 

It has been a truly wonderful start to the new school year!  Seeing the children 
return with big smiles on their faces (and their parents!) has been a delight. 

 

We are all so happy to welcome our children back into classes without bubbles. 
It is great, once again, hearing the children play together from my office 

window and to hear them singing in assemblies. 

 
I am incredibly excited to be the new Headteacher of our amazing school and 

cannot wait to see how our school grows this year! Thank you to all of you for 
your kindness, support and continued commitment to our school.  

Miss Griffiths  

School News! 

 
 

 
 
 

• We have a new phonics and reading scheme starting this week, so you 

may see new reading books and phonics homework coming home over 
the next few days for children in Key Stage 1. 

• School has invested in new playground equipment to allow all of our 

children to enjoy fabulous playtimes! 

• We were visited this week by our new priest, Father John-Paul.  We want 

to welcome him to the St Joseph’s School family, so please say hello if you 

see him around school or the church. 

• Next week will see the start of our new St Joseph’s Virtual Newsletter. Our 
children will be delivering our school news via a video that will be posted 

on Class Dojo.  

Reminders 

 

• Our school uniform plays a huge part in our school identity, so I am kindly 

reminding parents to ensure that school shoes are worn and not trainers. 

•  If you haven’t done so already, please can you return your child’s End 

of Day sheet back to the Office. 

• If your child is absent, please ring the main Office who can log it 

correctly on the register. Thank you☺ 

Class V.I.P. Star of the Week Super Scientist 

Nursery    

Reception    

Year 1 Jakub Victoria  

Year 2 Leo D Ava  

Year 3 Carter Warren  

Year 4 Ignacy Poppy Tommy 

Year 5 Nicole Harley Laura 

Year 6 Kiera Scott  
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‘St. Joseph’s… 

 …where minds blossom 

and love grows!’ 

Year Two 
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